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One of our neighbors on Bradford has reported that his car was stolen on Friday night February 28.  Our 
HOA Manager reported the police ended up in a high speed pursuit in the wine country where the car was 
totaled.  The police apprehended the guy and he was intoxicated. That same night another car on Bradford 
was also broken into between the hours of 8 – 10pm. Let’s keep a close eye out and stay vigilant. . . 

 

Check out the “Avoid Vehicle Theft courtesy Temecula PD” brochure and the new posts to the Neighborhood 

Watch page of our website at on our neighborhood website:  

http://www.neighborhoodlink.com/Rembrandt/pages 

 

and look under Newsletters, Neighborhood Watch and Vandalism Investigations and Pictures.  

 

 

Also, on a lighter note, Easter is March 31
st
 and we’re looking for volunteers to help facilitate our Easter egg hunt. If 

you’d like to help please send an email to RembrandtNeighbors@hotmail.com or call our HOA manager Debbie 

Simonetti at (951) 296-5640. Thanks for your help. 
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